
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
     
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 

Parish Office 021 4636508  Email: midletonparishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

 
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

Seán Burke, Martin & Sheila McCarthy, Mary Murphy, Doreen Walsh, 
Ellen Walsh (Nee Nell Heaphy), Tom Hennessy, Robert Wiggins,  
Mary Guilly, Michael Williams(Jnr), Maurice (Moss) Horgan, Thomas 
Glavin, Patrick O’Driscoll, Michael (Cash) Cashman,  Donal Lordan, 
Daniel J. Rearden, Maurice Walsh, Peg Walsh, Moira & John Fuller, 
Ann Barry, Johanna Wilshin, Molly Cronin, Peg Fouhy, Pattie Walsh, 
 Marja Baily, Annie O’Callaghan, 

May they Rest in Peace 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   December   24th    2017 

 

We welcome the new members of Our Parish Community: 
Megan Iris Daly  

Benita Odinaka Monic Ositadinma 
 

Who were recently Baptised. 
 

CHRISTMAS WISHES 
The Priests of the Parish would like to take this 
opportunity to wish all Parishioners a very Happy, 
Holy, Healthy and Peaceful Christmas and New 
Year. 
 

Parish Office 
The Parish Office will re open on Tuesday, January 2nd 
2018 at 10.30am 

Reminder  
There is only one morning Mass being celebrated this week, from 
Tuesday 26th to Saturday 30th inclusive ie:  the 10.00am Mass in 
Holy Rosary Church. 
St. Stephen’s Day Mass will be celebrated in Polish at 11.00am in 
Holy Rosary Church. 

Parish Calendars are available at the end of the Church. You 
are invited to take one home as you leave. 
 

Cloyne  Diocesan  Directory 
The directories are for sale in The Sacristy after Mass. Price 
€3.00 

Parking in The Church Grounds 
As announced last week parking spaces in the Church Grounds 
are limited, thank you for your cooperation in following the 
arrows, but don’t forget absolutely no parking on the grass. 

As always at this special time of year we think of those 
away from home  

 
A Prayer for Those Away from Home. 

Loving God 
We pray for those whom we love, 

But who are absent from us 
Keep them safe 

From all harm, evil and danger. 
Bless them with peace, laughter, 

Wisdom, love and joy. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


